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Bogotá, April 27th, 2022 
 

To 

Sandra Patricia Perea 

Deputy Superintendent for Issuers and Other Agents 

Financial Superintendence of Colombia 

Bogota, D.C. 

 

Ref: 600-001 Titularizadora Colombiana S.A. 

 058 Relevant Information 

 50   Request/Submission 

  No Attachments 

 

Dear Mrs. Perea: 
 

In relation to what is indicated in article 5.2.4.1.5 of Decree 2555 of 2010 regarding the obligation to report 

relevant information to the Financial Superintendence of Colombia, Titularizadora informs that the 

Company's financial statements and the respective universalities as of March 31, 2022 in CUIF format were 

retransmitted today. 

 

Considering that the retransmission is due to the inclusion of the financial information of the balances as of 

March 31, 2022 of the Universalidad TIV V-3, Titularizadora communicates that the balances of the other 

vehicles (Universalidades) that were retransmitted haven’t material adjustments or modifications or of 

relative importance, but rather it is the inclusion of the referred information made in order to complement 

the information sent on April 20 of the current year. 
 

We remain at your disposal to provide any additional information that may be required. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

      Ricardo Molano León  

Alternate Legal Representative 
 

Elaborated by: Luisa Mora Narváez   

Reviewed y approved by: Ricardo Molano León  
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